
7/72 Corporate legal staff must not use
partnership letterhead

It would be improper for a group of attorneys who were employed full-time
in the legal department of a corporation to establish a letterhead holding them-
selves out as a partnership, with the letterhead making no reference to such
corporation.  Such holding out would be deceptive and misleading to the public
and to other attorneys under the circumstances.  See also Opinion of 6/11/70.
(7/18/72)
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